Karen Olson

From: George Wallace

Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 2:48 PM
To: Karen Olson

Subject: FW: Hammerhead Surf Shop

This should be uploaded as public comment on the Key West artwork item

From: Doug Bradshaw <dbradshaw@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 3:21 PM

To: George Wallace <gwallace@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: FW: Hammerhead Surf Shop

FYI

Doug Bradshaw

Port and Marine Services Director
201 William St

Key West, FL

305-809-3792

From: Sunset Water Sports <sunsetwatersports@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 2:51 PM

To: Doug Bradshaw <dbradshaw@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Hammerhead Surf Shop

Hi Doug, | hope all is well with you and your family.
| believe you are aware of Mike Cash's passing, his wife Kim reached out to me to purchase her lease and inventory.

We have done a great job with Hammerheads being a premier shop on the waterfront and | would like to expand the
store which would be beneficial to the Seaport as a whole.

Kim informs me she has another offer she is taking.
| just want to make sure one of my competitors is not wanting to open right on top of me.

Please keep this in mind when you consider the transferring of the lease.

Thank you, Rich
305-747-0302



